
From: Mangundayao, Violeta
Sent: 12/30/2013 3:46:47 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Tom, Joyce (joyce.tom@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: R0908009 Clanon Letter to Brian Cherry 12-24-2013

To:

Good afternoon Mr. Cherry,

Attached is a copy of the letter dated December 30, 2013 signed by Executive Director Paul Clanon. You will 
receive the hard copy by mail. Thank you.

Violeta

SB GT&S 0128299

mailto:joyce.tom@cpuc.ca.gov

